
Archaeology student invited to present at 
upcoming WiSys Board of Trustees Meeting 
May 3   
Archaeology student William Feltz has been invited to present his research 
poster at the upcoming meeting of the Wisconsin System Board of Trustees, 
here at UWL on May 3. His work discusses rendering 3D images of Wisconsin 
ceramics. This is a nice acknowledgment of the important research that our 
archaeology students conduct. 

Archaeology Students at 2017 Celebration of Research and Creativity 

Thirteen Archaeology students presented the results of their research at the 
2017 poster presentations. Abstracts of their papers are available. Here are 
some scenes:  

http://mvac.uwlax.edu/oneota-pottery/
http://mvac.uwlax.edu/oneota-pottery/
https://www.uwlax.edu/globalassets/offices-services/urc/presenting/celebration_2017_book.pdf


 

Figure 1. Abraham Packard 



 

Figure 2. Brandon Emerson 



 

Figure 3. Eleanor Waters 



  

Figure 4. Emily Abramowicz 



 

Figure 5. Eric Harmsen 



 

Figure 6. Gemma Zahradka 



 

Figure 7. Jacob Stone 



 

Figure 8. Jaelyn Roland 



 

Figure 9. Kaitlyn Pudenz 



 

Figure 10. Megan Kautz 



 

Figure 11. Piper Howe 



 

Figure 12. Valerie Watson 



 

Figure 13. Billy Feltz 

  

  



Posters at the Rotunda-Archaeology 

Archaeology student Brett Meyer was one of six UW-L students presenting 
research posters in the Capital Rotunda in Madison on April 12, 2017.  Brett's 
poster discussed his work with Dr. Amy Nicodemus on the fauna from a 
Romanian Bronze age site. In the photo below, he is talking with State 
Representative Steve Doyle. 

  

  



Infused Languages and Cultures Across the Majors: Student Perspectives 

Drs. Hippert and Peacock worked with Laurence Couturier (Language 
Resources Center/MLG) to organize an event this semester called 
"Infused Languages and Cultures Across the Majors: Students' Perspectives," 
which took place on Tuesday, March 28, from 3-5pm, in 321 Graff Main Hall. 
The event is highlighted right now in the top banner on UWL's home page 
under "More than English:" http://news.uwlax.edu/more-than-english-2/ 

 

 

Student presenters discussed their experiences with languages and cultures, 
in the classroom and abroad; attendees of the event took a "culture walk," in 
which they got to talk and ask questions about the presenters' research, study 
abroad experience, etc.  Presenters also highlighted the benefits of knowing 
specific languages and cultures and how this prepares them for life after 
UWL, no matter what major/minor they completed.   Two Anthropology 
students presented research that they conducted in Dr. Peacock's ANT 196 
Introduction to Linguistic Anthropology class.  Jaelyn Roland, ARC 
Major/ANT Minor, discussed her research on the changes of 
American perceptions of language use of South Asian characters on t.v. over 
the last two decades, and Elvia Valles, ANT Minor, presented her research 
called, "Two Idiomas, Mixed Cultures," which examines the everyday 

http://news.uwlax.edu/more-than-english-2/


experiences and challenges of people who have two heritages, people who 
draw upon both languages and cultures in their interactions with people from 
both groups. 

Congratulations to Elvia and Jaelyn for these wonderful presentations! 
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